
                               Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

                      Reception Christmas Production 
                    Our First Nativity 

                    
 

Tuesday 15h November 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

This year our Reception nativity is ‘Our First Nativity’ which retells the special story of Jesus’ birth with plenty 
of songs along the way. 
 
This year each pair of classes will perform a show which will last approximately 30 minutes. 
 
Classes RA and RB will be on Tuesday 6th December at 2pm  
Classes RC and RD will be on Wednesday 7th December at 9:15am 
            
Due to health and safety regulations, we are restricted to numbers in the Sports hall, therefore we will be 
issuing tickets for these performances.  Tickets are available by completing the slip below; all family members 
are welcome but tickets will be limited to two per family for just one performance on a first come first served 
basis. 
Parents and carers will be permitted to take photographs at the end of the performance. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Bentley       
Assistant Headteacher and Foundation Stage Leader                             

….…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

                     Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

                                         Reception Christmas Nativity 
 

I require ______________tickets for Tuesday 6th December 2pm 
OR 
I require ______________tickets for Wednesday 7th December at 9:15am 
 
 
Child’s Name _______________________________________Class__________ 
 
Signed _____________________________________________Parent/Carer 
 
 
 

Please return this slip to your class teacher by Monday 28th November 


